
 

FREE CODING WORKSHOPS 

 

Dear Parents,  

In a previous weeks Newsletter, we transmitted a proposal from Google Atelier Belgium for a 

series of free extracurricular workshops at Google Digital Atelier (Brussels) for Brussels 

European Schools’ pupils.  

When enrolment opened at 10 am on 1 May 2019, it appeared that the demand was very 

high, with more than 800 pupils interested in following a workshop, and a number of pupils 

were on waiting lists. 

In the meantime, we’ve been informed that the Office of the Secretary-General of the 

European Schools (OSGES) agreed with Google Digital Atelier to organise 16 summer 

sessions in July-August 2019 to give the opportunity to another 480 pupils to participate. 

There will be morning and afternoon sessions held on the following dates:  

 9-10 July 2019 

 16-17 July 2019 

 23-24 July 2019 

 06-07 August 2019  

Priority will be given to pupils who are on the waiting list and were unable to secure a place 

in the workshops organised in May-June 2019.  

Pupils currently on the waiting list will receive an e-mail from the organisers on 23 May 2019 

informing them of these new dates. Registration for these new sessions will open on 

Saturday, 25 May 2019.   



Furthermore, we’ve been told that Google Digital Atelier will also regularly organise free 
workshops open to all (not reserved only for the European Schools). There is a clear need to 
develop this type of workshops and digital activities for European Schools’ pupils and 
students, both in and out of school. Communication will be provided by the APEEE in due 
course.  
 
 
 
 
 


